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GREENLEAF
METHOXYCHLOR 25% E.C.

All Purpose Insecticide

For VEGETABLES, ORNAMENTALS, FRUITS & OUTDOORS

DANGER

POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC
REG. NO. 15382 P.C.P.ACT.

GUARANTEE: methoxychlor 25%

NET CONTENT: 500 mL

GREENLEAF GARDEN SUPPLIES
 4650 Dawson Street, Burnaby, B.C. V5C 5P8

1 tsp.  =  5 mL
1 tbsp.  =  15 mL

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Use only at recommended rates.  Use in
sufficient water for thorough coverage.  Begin treatment at
first sign of insects.

GARDEN CROPS: Use 30 - 90 mL (2 - 6 tbsp.) in 10 L of water to
cover 100 m2 on the following:

BEANS: Bean leaf beetles, Bean weevils, Leafhoppers, Mexican
bean beetles.



BEETS, CARROTS, EGGPLANTS, LETTUCE, PEPPERS, RADISHES,
SPINACH, TURNIPS: Blister beetles,  Flea beetles, Leafhoppers.

BROCCOLI, BRUSSEL SPROUTS, CABBAGE, CAULIFLOWER: Cabbage
loopers, Flea beetles.

CUCUMBERS, PUMPKINS, SQUASH: Cucumber beetles, Flea beetles,
Leafhoppers. 
 
ONIONS: Thrips.

PEAS: Pea weevils.  

POTATOES: Blister beetles, Colorado potato beetles, Flea
beetles, Leafhoppers.

TOMATOES: Blister beetles, Fall armyworms, Flea beetles,
Tomato fruitworms.

ASPARAGUS: Asparagus beetles: 35-85 mL in 10 L of water to
cover 100 m2.  Amount to be used depends on the size of the
crop plants.

NOTE: Use with caution on cucurbits.  Do not use on young Lima
bean plants.  Do not feed treated crops or crop refuse to
animals.  Do not apply within the specified days of harvest:

1 day - cucumber, eggplants, peppers, pumpkins, squash,   
tomatoes.
3 days - asparagus, cabbage.
7 days - beans, beets, cauliflower, onions, peas, potatoes,   
radishes, turnips.
14 days - broccoli, Brussels sprouts, lettuce, spinach.

May be used on carrots or turnips within 1 day if tops are not
to be used for food or feed.

TREE FRUITS: APPLES, APRICOTS, CHERRIES, PEACHES, PEARS,
PLUMS: Cherry fruit flies, Plum curculios - Use 40 - 80 mL in
10 L of water and spray thoroughly to cover all foliage and
fruit.  Start spraying at petal fall and use 2 - 3
applications at 7 to 14 day intervals as needed.  Do not spray
during bloom.  Do not apply within the following pre- harvest
intervals:

7 days - apples, cherries, pears, plums
21 days - apricots, peaches



BRUCE SPANWORMS & WINTER MOTHS ON TREE FRUITS & ORNAMENTAL
TREES (B.C. only):  Mix 40 mL per 10 L of water and spray
trees thoroughly.  Apply in the spring at the time when
blossom buds on the trees are in the pre-pink stage (before
blossom).  Use a second spray after blossom time if required. 
For best results follow provincial recommendations for timing.

SMALL FRUITS: CURRANTS, GOOSEBERRIES, STRAWBERRIES: Currant
fruit flies, Strawberry weevils - Mix 40 - 80 mL with 10 L of
water.  Do not spray during bloom.  Do not apply within 14
days of harvest.

FLOWERS, HOUSE PLANTS, ORNAMENTALS, SHRUBS, and TREES:
Caterpillars, Elm leaf beetles, Flea beetles, Lace bugs,
Leafhoppers, May beetles, Rose chafers, Rose leaf beetles,
Rose slugs, Tent caterpillars, Thrips, Webworms, Weevils - Add
4 mL to 1 L of water to make a 0.1% solution.  Apply
sufficient spray to cover the plant thoroughly.

BACKYARDS, PATIOS: Ants, Centipedes, Crickets, Flies, Gnats,
Hornets, Mosquitoes, flying Moths, Wasps - Use a 3% solution
by mixing 120 mL of Methoxychlor 25% E.C. with 1 L of water. 
For flying insects, allow to drift over the area being
treated.  Repeat as necessary.  For crawling insects, spray on
surface or contact them directly with the spray.  Spray
directly on ant hills.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling
the spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes, and clothing. 
Wash after handling or using.  Avoid contamination of feed and
food.  Avoid contamination of ponds, streams, and other bodies
of water which may be used for irrigation or domestic
purposes.

FIRST AID: 
IF ON SKIN: wash with soap and water.  
IF IN EYES, flush with plenty of water.  
IF SWALLOWED, do NOT induce vomiting.  This product contains
petroleum distillate.  Contact a doctor or poison control
centre
Take container, label or product name and Registration Number
with you when seeking medical attention.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Slightly irritating to the skin. 
Xylene is used as a diluent.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,



dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container.  Rinse thoroughly and
use rinse-water with regular spray.  Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes any risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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